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Skills Matrix 

 

First, a big thank you to the associations that have submitted both sets of the Skills Matrix evaluations for their U8, U9, U10 

and U12 teams. There really aren’t that many of you that have complied to-date. We have reminded the member 

associations many times throughout the season that there are to be evaluations done at the start of the year and another in the 

second half, so this should not be a surprise to anyone. Non-compliant teams/associations can be fined $500.00 per team. 

Please get these reports to me no later than April 30th. All completed Skills Matrices can be sent to sportwrra@wrra.ca. 

 

 

U8, U9, and U10 

The programs have been underway for a number of years with these divisions so the committee is now at the point of 

reviewing them and determining what tweaks may be necessary. 

 

U12 

Associations are permitted a preliminary team formation during the spring, with absolutely no team events through the 

summer. Teams are to finalized during a final tryout in the fall. 

 

Respect in Sport/Code of Conduct 

 One issue that took some discussion time in our committee was respect in sport. There seems to be a lack of respect shown 

at times towards individuals in our sport. The ORA has worked hard to develop a Code of Conduct and we need to 

remember that all of us are responsible to follow it and to make sure that others are following it as well. 

 

Fair Ice Policy 

This year we received the least number of complaints to date throughout the region with regards to the Fair Ice Policy. The 

committee will be reviewing the policy as well as sanctions at our upcoming meeting. 

 

Team Activity Logs 

All teams are to submit a team activity log for divisions U19 and below. Pleas send these to me by April 30, 2015. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Erienne Beuglet 

sportwrra@wrra.ca 
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